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GROWS 

4-H Family,  

The 4-H year has started and as you start thinking about the upcoming 4-H year check out the project hot sheets at http://

www.extension.iastate.edu/4h/projects. Think about trying a new project area this 4-H year.  

I am looking for workshop ideas….please share ideas and if you know someone who would like to lead a workshop, please let 

me know. I want to start getting dates on the calendar.  

As always make sure to mark your calendar with important dates and deadlines within this newsletter.  

Read through and keep this newsletter handy so you know what’s happening.  

Stop by, call, or email if there is anything I can assist you with in your 4-H plans.  

Making the Best Better!  

Kiersten Gatewood 

4-H Enrollment is Open please get re-enrolled so that you don’t miss any information.  Please remember 

that if you are not enrolled but attending club events you are NOT covered by 4-H insurance. SO PLEASE 

RE-ENROLL as soon as possible! 

HUMBOLDT HAPPENINGS– October 2021 

Would you like to continue receiving the 4-H Family Newsletter in the mail? 

If so, please contact the Humboldt County Extension and Outreach Office.  

When calling or email please include the following information: Family Name and Address.  

The 4-H Family Newsletter can also be found on Humboldt County Extension and Outreach webpage or on 4-H Online.  

http://www.extension.iastate.edu/humboldt/4h 

 

Extension programs are available to all without regard to race, color, national origin, religion, sex, or disability 
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Huge congratulation to all the Exhibitors that exhibited at the IOWA STATE FAIR! 

Reese Benjamin 

Marshall Bormann 

Isabelle Brodale 

Tyson Crahan 

Aubry Fisher 

Avery Fisher 

Whitley Lash 

Taryn McKimmey 

Callum Meyer 

Drew Spellmeyer 

Dylan Stalpes 

Makayla Stalpes 

Carter Stalzer 

Brooklyn Sernett 

Adelyn Vinsand 

Braden Vik 

Collin Vik 

Landon Vik 

Peyton Wardell 

Building Exhibits Livestock Exhibits 
Valley Davis 

Eli Hinton 

Eliot Hinton 

Gabby Kampen 

Landry Lash 

Whitley Lash 

Bella Opheim 

Jack Opheim 

Elsie Stattelman 

Owen Stattelman 

Adelyn Vinsand 

Kayne Zwiefel 

Summer Zwiefel 
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4-H Newsletters  

We are excited that newsletters are available to read anywhere! Newsletters are emailed through 

4HOnline to all 4-H members who have enrolled in 4HOnline. The newsletter will continue to be available 

on Facebook, our website and now attached to your 4-H Online email. Prefer a physical copy? Please email 

Kiersten (kbeilke@iastate.edu) to request a physical copy mailed to you, she will need your mailing ad-

dress when you reach out to her.  

 

Thank You’s 

If you haven’t sent out or said your THANK YOU’S it’s NOT TOO LATE!!!  Please make sure you have taken 

the time to thank all the trophy sponsors, auction buyers, fair volunteers, leaders, and especially your par-

ents for making your experience a memorable one! 

 

Are you Looking for a Club? 
Did you know that we have 7 different 4-H Clubs in Humboldt County?  While the philosophy of 4-H shines 

through in each club, the experiences offered can differ.  Some clubs have primary interests in livestock, 

while others focus on their skills in other project areas such as science, leadership, citizenship, hands on 

learning, etc.  Each club shares a vested interest in learning through doing, and making the best better.  If 

you know someone that is new to 4-H, or if you are looking to make a change, there are plenty of opportu-

nities here in Humboldt County! Here are a list of the 4H Clubs and Project Clubs: Country Bumpkins, Cor-

inth Red Stars, Humboldt Shooting Sports,  Livermore Bulldogs, The Muddy Boot Bunch, Thor Vikings, 

Weaver Valley. Don’t be afraid to follow your heart and explore your interests because we have a club for 

you!  Have questions or need info?  Call Kiersten at 332-2201 

 

What are you THANKFUL for? 

It has been a tradition for 4H clubs to show their appreciation throughout the year to local businesses and 

supporters.  This year, it will be for Thanksgiving.  Please talk with your clubs and  decide what YOU could 

do to show the people in your community that you are thankful!  Make a list of businesses that have sup-

ported you at the  fair auction or with a  donation or a  trophy and take them a yummy snack...or think of 

an adult who has put on a  fantastic workshop or given an informative visit...maybe there is a park or busi-

ness in town in need to cleaning, repair, or painting...or maybe you could spend some time at a nursing 

home or drop in center doing crafts or leading a fun activity!  Sometimes a simple handmade card ac-

knowledging  your thankfulness is all it takes to make someone’s day...so you have your assignment.  Run 

with it, be thankful, and show your community that 4-H is a program that holds Citizenship to a high stand-

ard.  And share your plans with the office...we LOVE to be proud of our 4-Hers!! 



 

4 


